

The FRG is starting to gather items to assemble single sailor welcome home bags. They have posted an Amazon wish list for those who wish to contribute. The link is:

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/N2MDY-S2WZYO0/?ref_=lol_ov_le&filter=unpurchased&sort=default&viewType=grid

We encourage all in the USS Colorado community to join in showing our support for the crew.

Denver Veterans Day

On November 6th, USS Colorado Submarine Association Members were at Denver's Veterans Day gathering on the 16th Street Mall yesterday to promote our namesake submarine and crew. They were able to gather about 100 signatures and well wishes on Holiday cards that will be sent to the boat for the holidays to show Colorado's support for their efforts in defense of our nation and appreciation for their sacrifice. Here are some pictures of USS Colorado's recent underway from Groton



On Veteran's Day Association members Norris Hermsmeyer and JJ Mackin attended the annual Veteran's Day program at CU Boulder on November 11th. This year's speaker was retired Navy Seal Admiral William McRaven via recorded video. This event is presented by the University Memorial Center and the Student Veteran Association.

The University Memorial Center at CU is the Official Colorado Veterans Memorial that pays tribute to all Colorado veterans, men and women, who have served or are currently serving our country. The Veterans Memorial Lounge displays plaques memorializing Colorado veterans who died in all conflicts since World War I. Additionally there are artifacts on display from USS Colorado (BB-45), including the ship's bell and stern pilot wheel. The ship's bell that served on the first two USS Colorado's was added in 2015 and a duplicate of the bell that currently serves on SSN-788 was donated by the USS Colorado (BB-45) Association.









USS Colorado (SSN 788) Submarine Association

usscoloradosubassoc.org

Holiday Cards For the Crew

The Association has collected over 100 signatures on Christmas cards which they will be sending to the boat, but we encourage as many supporters as possible to join this effort. Cards may be sent to:

USS COLORADO (SSN 788) UNIT 100493, BOX 1 FPO, AE 09594

We are not sure of the ship's schedule but cards addressed to the above will find their way to the boat wherever/whenever they pull into port.













